Tim Fisher

From: pavid simpson I

Sent: Friday, November 29, 2024 4:04 PM
To: Mallory, Elaine; Tim Fisher

Subject: Extension request

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hello Elaine and Tim
Please accept this is my request for a one-year extension for Lockmaster’s Meadow.
Thanks

Dave Simpson
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Draft Plan of Subdivision Lapsing
Date

It is important to note that the lapsing
date for Lockmaster’s Meadow, draft
plan approval will expire on February
25, 2025. If you wish to extend the
date, you can request a one-year
extension by providing a letter
requesting the extension addressed to
both the County and the Township.
There is no cost for the request to
extend. The one-year extension will
provide you with additional time to
obtain the required securities and/or
determine the next steps in
proceeding with this development.

Sent from my iPhone





